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Republic of the Philippines
Philippine State College of Aeronautics
Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

The Philippine State College of Aeronautics, through its Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), would like to inform that the Bid Opening for the project, “Supply and Delivery of
Four Hundred Fifty (450) units of Wooden Classroom Chairs/PB2024-Goods-13”
scheduled on 03 July 2024, 9:00 AM has been postponed due to justifiable reasons. The
BAC will set the new schedule of the deadline of submission and opening of bids on 10
July 2024 at 12:30 pm and 1:00 pm, respectively, at the PhilSCA Multi-Purpose Hall.

Issued on the 2™ day of July 2024, PhilSCA VAB Campus, Pasay City

BAC Chaitperson

www.philsca.edu.ph; (Insert email address here)

BAGONG PILIPINAS Piccio Garden, Villamor, Pasay City
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